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Randy has been a tireless volunteer, supporting the youth of Beaver Dam. His efforts 
contributed to the success of many organizations that in turn have enriched the lives of 
children in the community. 
 
Randy deserves much of the credit for the successful Youth Football Program in Beaver 
Dam. This is a model program that includes many students of all ages and abilities. It is 
also a program, which stresses teamwork and learning, not merely competition. The kids 
enjoy the program and feel successful. It is fortunate that so many children are finding a 
way to get in shape and develop their physical skills. 
 
Randy has served as the commissioner and a board member for Youth Football for 6 
years. As a commissioner, he has worn many hats. He not only runs board meetings, but 
has also taken a leadership role in all aspects concerned with equipment purchasing, 
repair, and storage. Randy was instrumental in obtaining team sponsors when the Youth 
Football Program first started. He continues recruiting donors to provide scholarships for 
economically disadvantaged children interested in participating in the program. 
 
Randy has been an active member in the Beaver Dam High School Band Parents 
Association, Beaver Dam Scholarship Foundation, and an active volunteer in the Beaver 
Dam Wrestling Club. He has donated many items to the district such as soccer goals, 
training room tables, and football goal posts. 


